
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTO N 

September 22, 1924. 

My dear Mr. Carter : -

Let me take this occasion to thank you 

not only for your interesting and friendly letter of the 

17th, but for the generous remembrance which has come 

with youi· compliments . I know we shall greatly enjoy 

this watermelon from your farm. 

Very truly yours,

Mr. A. G. Carter , 
President, Fort Worth tar- elegram, 
For t Worth, Texas . 
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